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5th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 5) 

 

Year 5 Practical Cycling Skills Training 2025 - Information and Consent Form 

 

Please find attached information regarding the Year 5 Practical Bikeability Training run by the East 

Riding of Yorkshire Council.  The training will take place at some point in the Summer Term of 2025 

(TBC).  

 

This is a two-day practical course of instruction (8 hours in total) with the first two hours being 

conducted on the playground, incorporating a basic cycle check.  The following six hours will be conducted 

in a live, on road, environment.  The children will be instructed in small groups. 

 

Should you wish your child to take part in the cycle training programme, PLEASE COMPLETE THE 

CONSENT FORM AND RETURN IT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BEFORE THURSDAY 9TH JANUARY 

2025.  Staffing levels need to be arranged by the Road Safety Team and this is determined by the 

number of responses we receive.  If no consent form has been returned by the deadline date your child 

may be unable to participate in the training.  

 

More information regarding the Bikeability programme can be found by clicking this link. 

 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits/experiences are minimised, so that as 

many children as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences.  In this case, to 

be able to offer the Practical Cycling Skills Training, we will be requesting a contribution of £15.00 per 

child to those pupils whose consent has been received, and this will be available on ParentPay once the 

final booking has been made.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

On behalf of the Year 5 Team 

 

https://eastridingroadsafety.co.uk/bikeability/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/

